
 
  May 20, 2025 

 

 

Notice Regarding Media Reports  

 

There have been reports in some news media regarding sale of shares in Seven Bank, Ltd., a subsidiary of 

Seven & i Holdings Co., Ltd (“the Company”), however this information was not announced by the Company, 

and no decision has been made by the Company at this time. 

 

The Company will promptly announce any decisions on matters that are required to be disclosed. 

                            


